Cashmere
£y Avenue School

Marae Roa o Khandallah

2024 VOLUNTARY DONATION

The School Board directs considerable effort and funding into ensuring that Cashmere Avenue School's high
quality of education is maintained. Our goal is to offer an enriched and varied curriculum with support for
our students as they grow and experience new opportunities.

Your contribution through voluntary donations makes a huge difference and this year it will again allow us
to ensure increased support for our students. Along with fundraising efforts from our Home and School
team, voluntary donations will be used to maintain and extend:

- Additional Teacher Aide time across the school;
- Provide extra staffing to offer a rich curriculum;
- Maintain our ICT and eLearning resources;

- Sustain a well-resourced library; and

- Provide additional equipment to enable learning programmes.

The School Board has maintained the suggested voluntary donation as set in 2023:

Suggested voluntary donation levels for 2024 are as follows:

Family with 1 child $87.50 per term $350 per year
Family with 2 children $143.75 per term $575 per year
Family with 3 or more children $162.50 per term $650 per year

Our preferred method of payment is via the Kindo website or app. You can contribute by one off payment
or by installments. You can also pay via internet banking:

Cashmere Avenue School Board of Trustees ASB NZ 12 3478 0070722 00

All payments are tax deductible and a receipt will be issued.

Thank you in advance for your support.
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